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February 8,1985

Docket No. 50-336
A04590

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: (1) 3. A. Miller letter to W. G. Counsil, dated January 11,1985.

(2) 3. A. Zwolinski letter to W. G. Counsil, dated
October 29,1984.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Request for Additional Information - NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1

In Reference (1) the Staff requested that Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECO) provide additional information concerning NUREG-0737, TMI
Item II.D.1, performance testing of relief and safety valves. The information
requested included questions related to the selection of transients and valve inlet
conditions, questions related to valve operability, questions on thermal-hydraulic
analysis, and questions on structural analysis. The Staff requested the NNECO
provide responses by April 16,1985.

In Reference (2) the Staff requested that Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power
Company provide similar information concerning the Haddam Neck Plant. In

- order to allow for a coordination of response preparation for the Haddam Neck
Plant and Millstone Unit No. 2, NNECO hereby requests an extension until
June 5,1985 in order to provide the requested information for Millstone Unit
No.2.

We trust you will find this request acceptable.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President

go

n\o


